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Morton, Sue (SEN)

From: J A TRIMMER [MBTMGT@bigpond.com]
Sent; Monday, 18 June 2001 6:28 PM

To: MORTON, Sue

Subject: SFS HANSARD 12-6-2001 re CNAL etc
Sue,

I've obtained a copy of Hansard Proof Copy, from the 12 June Select Committee,
chaired by Senator Watson.

| need to refer the Senator and Committee to a number of items therein, where the
facts may not exactly match the comments/evidence recorded:

Page SFS 1108 - Senator Watson asks Mr Hedge (of Oak Breeze - newly- .
appointed Trustee to the ex-CNAL 400-500 "small APRA" superannuation funds, of
which 8 are my clients)

twice, whether superannuation pensions have been recommenced to consumers -
Mr Hedge answers "yes" twice.

Just in case this implies to the SFS Select Committee that ALL allocated pensions
have been re-commenced, | wish to stress that this is certainly NOT the case.

One of my clients had his Allocated Pension payment stopped for November 2000
(last paid Oct 2000). It has not been reinstated.

If you require further details, | will seek the client's permission to disclose further
information.

Regards Jeff Trimmer





